
 

Important Dates  

Sunshine Kids: 

Center is closing early on December 

24th at 1pm and CLOSED on Christmas 

Day, December 25th 

Closing early on New Year’s Eve (31st) at 

3pm and CLOSED on New Year’s Day 
(Jan 1st)!  

Special School Days 

Canon Mac: Remote Learning 

December 1st - January 4th  

Winter Break: December 23rd- 

January 1st  

Peters:  Remote Learning December 

1st – 16th  

Winter Break: December 17th -31st, 

January 1st – 6th  

Ringgold: Remote Learning until 

December 7th  

December 23rd, Early Dismissal @ 

1:35pm  

Winter Break: December 24th – 

January 1st  

Happy Holidays! 

 

 

Raelyn – December 4th  

Braxton – December 7th  

Gracelynn – December 17th  

Judson – December 20th  

Knoxx – December 22nd   

John - December 23rd   

Santa Claus is 

coming to Sunshine 

Kids on December 15
th 
 

Themes 

Holidays Around the World 

Christmas 

New Years 

Special Days 

7
th

 – Pearl Harbor Remembrance Day 

21
st

 – 1
st

 Day of Winter 

24
th

 – Christmas Eve 

25
th

 – Christmas Day 

31
st

 – New Year’s Eve  

December already!? It is hard to believe a whole year has come and gone. It 

sure has been a different year, but we are very thankful for all your 

continued support. We know it has been hard on everyone so let us continue 
to stick together for a better 2021!  

Santa to visit December 15th! Thank you for your consideration and 

answering our survey. We are going to try and set up an area in the 

preschool room for Santa to stop at for us to have a photo taken as we 
continue to practice social distancing.  

With the fall  and winter months upon us, please be considerate during 2hr 

delays/cancelations/early dismissals. These days can sneak up on us or happen 

without notice, so we understand the confusion. Please let us know as in advance as 

you can so we can ensure we have enough staff to watch over the children. You can 

call/text or email to ensure your child has a spot. We are sorry if this causes any 

issues, but we need to maintain the appropriate child to staff ratios. Thank you!    

Please continue to let us know when your child is feeling under the weather & 

especially if they have something contagious to share, so we can post a notice for all  

to be aware and precautious. If you have any paperwork to update, please bring in 

that info ASAP.  

We would like to wish all of you a very safe, healthy, and HAPPY HOLIDAY! 

With much love, Your Sunshine Kids Family   


